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Our Mission Statement 
 
Respect yourself                                       
Respect everyone in our school community 
Respect everyone in our local community 
Respect everyone in our global community                   
But most of all, respect God our Father in Heaven    
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AT SCHOOL 

We are enjoying seeing some of our children in school 
this week and appreciate all our wonderful parents 
and carers that are working and providing essential 
services for us all. 

If your child is in school please remember to take advantage of the many 
testing stations and have a test weekly please.  Your child does not have 
to stay at home waiting for results unless they are being tested because 
they have symptoms.  It is vital that if your child has any symptoms you 
book a test straight away and do not come to school. 

https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test 

We appreciate these are very worrying times but would like to reassure 
you that every member of staff at school is doing their utmost to keep 
your child safe whilst they are in our care. 

AT HOME 

It has been great to see all the wonderful work that 
you are doing at home, your teachers love hearing 
from you. 

Please check your emails regularly for home learning activities for your 
children and the website for the latest information.  If you need to   
contact the class teacher please use the year email address.  We will 
keep you updated with any changes as and when we can. 
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